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NOTICE 1041 OF 2009 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR NUCLEAR VESSEL 

LICENSE IN TERMS OF SECTION 21(3) OF THE NATIONAL 


NUCLEAR REGULATOR ACT (ACT No 47 OF 1999) 


Notice is hereby given that the South African Navy, on behalf of the Navy of the 
United States of America, has made an application for a Nuclear Vessel License 

to enable the USS SAN JUAN a nuclear powered submarine to visit Simon's 
Town for ten days in the period 25 October to 15 November 2009. 

In terms of Section 21(4) of the National Nuclear Regulator Act, representatives 
related to health, persons and safety and environmental organisations directly 

affected by the granting of such a Nuclear Vessel License, may make 
representation to the Board of the National Nuclear Regulator within 30 days 

from the date of publication. 

Written representations must be addressed to: 

The Acting Chief Executive Officer 

National Nuclear Regulator 


PO Box 7106, Centurion, 0046 


Telephone: +27 12 674 7100 Facsimile: +27 126747822 





